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United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Washington, DC 20240

MAR 13 2018

The Honorable Shannon Holsey

President, Stockbridge Munsee Community
P.O. Box 70

Bowler, Wisconsin 54416

Dear President Holsey:

On November 28, 2018, the Superintendent, Great Lakes Agency, forwarded to the Office of
Indian Gaming for review and approval an Amendment to Chapter 27 Stockbridge Munsee Tribal
Law Revenue Allocation Plan (Amendment).

We have completed our review of the Amendment authorized by the Resolution No 014-19 dated
November 6, 2018. We conclude that it does not violate the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act
(IGRA) or our regulations at 25 C.F.R. Part 290. Accordingly, pursuant to my delegated authority
and Section 11 of IGRA, the Amendment is approved.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Debra DeLeon, Office of
Indian Gaming at (202) 219-4066.

Sincerely,

I

John Tahsuda
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary — Indian Affairs

cc: Superintendent, Great Lakes Agency



